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Lots is happening at Edgebrook. Be sure to check 
out our latest drone footage of the community 
here: bit.ly/drone_update

Plus, you can now track the progress of your lot 
anytime through our online construction tracker: 
bit.ly/construction-tracker

Central Park:
Detailed design has been approved by council. 
Construction of Victoria’s fi rst park specifi cally 
designed for children within the Autism Spectrum 
Disorder and all abilities is anticipated to start over 
the next few months. The park will contain a 
playground, BBQ facilities and toilets.

Tuckers Road:
The Tuckers Road Intersection has reached 
Practical Completion and is now open for public 
use. The road and intersection allows entry into 
the western portion of Edgebrook.

Stages 7 and 8:
The construction of both Stage 7 and Stage 8 is 
now complete and has achieved registration.

Stage 9 and 10:
Construction of Stage 9 is progressing well; 
with all concrete works and electrical works 
now complete, fi nal audits will be commencing. 
Anticipated registration for Stage 9 is August 2019.

Stage 10 has now commenced construction,
with bulk earthworks now underway.

Clyde Creek:
Civil construction of Clyde Creek is nearing 
completion and expected to fi nish in August.
Two shared paths that run either side of Clyde 
Creek are currently under construction. 
Landscaping of the creek will commence 
early  2020.
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Edgebrook Display Village is now open
Looking for design inspiration for your new home? Make sure you visit
our Edgebrook Display Village located on Merribrook Boulevard and
Adriatic Circuit. Visit a selection of homes from some of Victoria’s
leading homebuilders.

Check out our video series and see a full list of the open display homes by 
following this link: bit.ly/2XMG5ur

Community information night
Stay tuned! Our next community information night will be held in the 
coming months. The event will provide an update from our construction 
team and look to seek feedback from residents for future community 
events within Edgebrook.

Our newest residents
We welcome Jessica and Jacob to the Edgebrook community! They have 
excitedly purchased in The Banks village and will look to commence 
construction of their fi rst home shortly. Congratulations!

Follow us on Facebook
Follow the Edgebrook Facebook page to stay informed 
about events, community updates and local news. 
Find us on facebook: @stocklandedgebrook
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